Robocall Pool Voucher	
Hello, Moore  Court and Ledgewood Residents,
Are you looking for summer fun? The Pool at Brattleboro Memorial Park is open, and Brattleboro Housing Partnerships is excited to announce we are offering pool voucher for you and your family to go and enjoy some time at the pool this summer. We have a limited amount vouchers so call Lorelei today at 802-246-1545. If you have questions, call Lorelei at 802-246-1545. We hope you have a great summer. 
